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Hi Kristy,
 
Kathryn spoke to me about an amendment to condition 6 of the attached letter to ensure that the
Construction Traffic Management Plan is approved by Council and that concurrence is obtained from
Roads and Maritime. Please see the following amendment in red:

A Construction Traffic Management Plan detailing construction vehicle routes, number of
trucks, hours of operation, access arrangements and traffic control should be submitted to
Council for approval prior to the issue of a Construction Certificate.

My understanding of the approval process of the Construction Traffic Management Plan is that it is
first submitted to Council, and then sent to Roads and Maritime by Council for concurrence prior to
Council approving the Construction Traffic Management Plan. I have avoided requiring the
Construction Traffic Management Plan to be submitted and approved by Roads and Maritime in the
wording because we have had experiences in the past where developers completely bypass Council.
Council is still the approval body for the Construction Traffic Management Plan and concurrence from
Roads and Maritime would be obtained during the approval process.
 
Can you please let me know if you have any concerns regarding this amendment.
 
Regards, 
 
Malgy Coman
Development Assessment Officer
Network Management | Journey Management
T 02 8849 2413
www.rms.nsw.gov.au
Every journey matters
 
Roads and Maritime Services
27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150
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